
 
 
 
September 14, 2007 
 
Salvador & Machelle Hurtado 
3434 Randy Lane 
Chula Vista, CA 91910 
 
 
Advanced Additions, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1135 
Bonita, CA 91908 
 
Dear Philly,  
 
We want to thank you for the beautiful work you did on our home.  We love our two new 
master bedrooms and baths.  
 
You and your crew were always very respectful and polite while working at our house.  
You made sure the work area was kept clean.  That was especially important to us 
because of our young children.  There were absolutely no hidden fees.  In fact you found 
ways to help us save money.  You were so easy to talk with and especially patient with us 
as we made changes to our plans time and time again.  The completion of our addition 
was right on schedule to the timeframe you gave us when we first met.  We would most 
definitely recommend Advanced Additions, Inc. to all of our friends and family.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Salvador & Machelle Hurtado 



 
 
 
June 24, 2008 
 
Advanced Additions, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1135 
Bonita, CA 91908 
 
Dear Philly: 
 
We wanted to commend you on your excellent service and expertise in every 
step of our remodeling and room additions.  You are undoubtedly the most 
meticulous person in the construction trade and anybody who is lucky enough to 
find you and hire you to work on their home will be more than satisfied just as we 
are.  We highly recommend you and your company to anybody looking for quality 
work with attention to detail.  Thank you so much for making our remodeling 
experience a wonderfully memorable one! 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Martin & Julie Tirado 



June 18th, 2008 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We would like to state that Mr. Juan Gomez, owner/contractor for Advanced Additions, performed all 
their work in a professional manner.  Mr. Gomez was very flexible in working with us in regards to 
scheduling and did a very good job of explaining all charges.  There were absolutely no hidden charges 
and Mr. Gomez delivered all that he promised in his work contract.  He did a very good job of working 
with the county building inspectors.  All of his workers were very professional and performed their jobs 
very well.  Mr. Gomez made some very good recommendations that not only saved us money but 
enhanced and improved our home.  He is easy to work with and made our experience very pleasant.  
We would definitely recommend and use his services again. 

Regards, 

Mauricio and Patty Chavez 

 

 


